
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: shelby.g.pennington@exxonmobil.com
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2010 8:17 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: dduncanepi@gmail.com
Subject: ExxonMobil Avalon Delaware Unit Test Hole

Mike,
Per our discussion on the phone. We plan to drill next to the spill Monday until we reach groundwater. Then let the site sit 
overnight and test depth to water Tuesday morning. We will not sample the water or set casing. This is just an information 
hole. I will follow-up with you next week on results. Thanks for the time.

Shelby G. Pennington
ExxonMobil Fullerton/Seminole & New Mexico 
Sr. Operations Compliance Technician 
Office: 432-596-4211 ext. 14 
Cell: 432-266-1454 
Fax: 432-596-0010
E-Mail: shelbv.Q.penninQton@exxonmobil.com
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